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From the Chief

Dear Arrowmen,

I am beyond excited about our 85th anniversary. We have so many great people

already working to make this a bright year. Ben and his officers have set the

stage for my officers and me to grow our wonderful lodge. As capable as the

officers and I are, we cannot do everything needed to run a lodge as large and

complex on our own. We need committed members seeking to improve our

lodge and chapters and grow their skills to sign themselves up for positions of

service and leadership. If you are interested in any lodge position contact me

or any of the officers and we can point you in the right direction. I can't wait to

see all of you at inductions and service projects to continue our program's

purpose. Keep the fire burning brothers and God bless you.

Brandon Coffman

Tamegonit Lodge Chief

https://www.hoac-bsa.org/about-oa
https://www.tamegonit.net/
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-activities
mailto:memberinfo@tamegonit.org


Announcements

2024 Tamegonit Lodge 

Winter Banquet Recap

Tamegonit Lodge Arrowmen enjoyed our Winter Banquet venue at The

Pavilion at John Knox Village, which is one of our largest venues in recent

history and held a record breaking 350 attendees. Also, shout out to all of

the chapters who brought booths with games and prizes!



Time to Pay Your

2024 Dues!
We are now accepting 2024 Dues .

You dues are what allows our Lodge

to offer program, training and fun

for all our members across the

Council. Dues payment site:

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org...

Want to Get More Involved in

Tamegonit Lodge?
Our 2024 Lodge Officers are actively in search of service-driven Arrowmen

who are willing to help out the Lodge by serving as Committee Chairs and

members. Whether you are interested in Inductions, Program, Administration,

the Secretary team, or want to help out with the Chapters, there is a place for

YOU on the Lodge Executive Committee! If you are interested in stepping up

for a position or if you have any questions about available opportunities,

please email to: Chief@Tamegonit.org and LodgeAdviser@Tamegonit.org

Committee Info

Events and Activities

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/76
mailto:Chief@Tamegonit.org
mailto:LodgeAdviser@Tamegonit.org
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-committees


Tamegonit Lodge Leadership

Development
Saturday, February 10, 2024 from 9:00am to 4:00pm

Registration closes on February 4th!!!!

Dave And Busters at the Legends

LLD is our annual training for all members of Tamegonit Lodge interested

in serving in OA leadership. Our course work is designed to introduce key

leadership concepts required for success in Chapter and Lodge

leadership. We will also cover information that will help prepare future

Lodge leaders to serve in leadership. Lunch will be served, and a $25

game card will be given to all participants to finish the day off with fun and

fellowship at Dave and Busters!

LLD Registration

Lodge Executive Committee Meeting

February 15th 6:30pm

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/434


LEC is for all Lodge members!  

Our Lodge Executive Committee(LEC) meets on the 3rd Thursday of each

month(February LEC - Jan. 15th - 6:30pm at HOAC Office -Holmes at

I435)to discuss lodge business, upcoming events, and to review the

previous month. But, we also have fun with different forms of fellowship

and activities. All Arrowmen are invited to attend to learn more about OA

and how they can get involved.

LEC Info

https://www.tamegonit.net/lec/


Spring Brotherhood Celebration

March 9th, 2024
If you have been and Ordeal member for 6 months you are elegible to

become a Brotherhood member at this event.One-day-only event. Staff

check-in begins at 8:00 am. Participants check-in at 8:30 am. Event will

conclude at ~6:00 pm.

Registration

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/446


Join the Tamegonit Lodge 2024

NOAC Contingent!
New registrations will be added to the waiting list for NOAC

The National Order of the Arrow Conference (NOAC) is a gathering of

Arrowmen from across the nation with cool competitions, sports, and new

and exciting trainings. NOAC will be held July 29th - August 3rd, 2024 at the

University of Colorado Boulder. You can join our large Lodge contingent going

via bus to NOAC. Council registration for NOAC 2024 is now open and you can

register and make a deposit at this link: https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org...

Sign up right away to take advantage of our $50 early bird discount and a

special free Lodge SWAG bundle. For additional information or questions

about attending NOAC in 2024 contact: programadviser@tamegonit.org or fill

out our interest form at: https://forms.gle/b8uMFkePefPv97Hu5

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/40
mailto:programadviser@tamegonit.org
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Fb8uMFkePefPv97Hu5%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR27wQPwbiDec9GH7o4ZzI_O5qYj8f3i-jhOe6-XuptlsyGgnawg33sDsTk&h=AT3XpWf5yRVdiet3NLlnocN0y87RBLHJ1DHF16WQg3AwCTbBDlcqGyBZDpbwBw1ETG8kf0ppRE2IAyPu-ya-_Yq06XGgc9ckpotbE2WCEMY56w6M9BH415HI5mDaldcFog&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0O6iiIPoA83rv86z_UjfvIVyq1xCJoJuZYhZyHThmZ97LLXPME3TLcBSWoXBdhbx40S7pVkoTj7NEMKD9B5w6zLsJ7Az-kL-pHoLOfr8s6zJtuoyj2EBthzLPBVqrntBicz3qWhMf_sMS2L_Yg8zsn_097SYo0GnxVQVKFd7bwFlFDQemqcTXj0oNlCf0e1o2TKQRy3lQEig


2024 Section G6 Conclave
Get registered for CONCLAVE STRIKES BACK! Don’t miss this amazing

event filled with activities, competitions, fellowship opportunities, and

more! Join 100's of Arrowmen from our 5 Lodge Section.  The G6 section

conclave committee is hard at work to ensure YOU have the best

experience possible.(Tamegonit Lodge will be of assistence with

transportation for youth members)

Learn more or Register

Resources

2024 Lodge Event Calendar
Mark your calenders and register for Lodge Events! Our 2024 Lodge

Calendar is now available. Registration is open for all 2024 Inductions.

Event Calendar and Registration

https://sectiong6.oa-bsa.org/conclave/
https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Program/34


Arrowmen Event

Staff Always
Needed

Arrowmen,

We look forward to you joining our

2024 Inductions Staff! Nimats,

Runners, Ceremony Team, Trading

Post, work crew leaders and kitchen

staff are a few of the ways to serve

during Induction Events. 2024

Induction registration will open

soon, so sign up to staff our

Induction events at the following

link and become an active member

of our Inductions Team!

Jason F. - 2024 VC of Inductions

For questions about serving on staff

contact

Inductionsadviser@tamegonit.org

Induction Registration

mailto:Inductionsadviser@tamegonit.org
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-activities


Tamegonit Lodge Service Corps
All members of Tamegonit Lodge are members of the Lodge Service

Corps! Our purpose to to provide service to our Council Scout

Reservations on service days and whenever the call for service comes. A

limited edition Service Corps Lodge flap will will be available for all Lodge

members who participate in 5 camp work days during 2023. To find out

more contact servicecorps@tamegonit.org or follow the Service Corps

Facebook Group @ https://www.facebook.com/group...

To learn about Camp work days and how to sign up: https://www.hoac-

bsa.org/campm...

Our Tamegonit Lodge Website

mailto:servicecorps@tamegonit.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/135445930432803/
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/campmasters
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/campmasters


Our Tamegonit Lodge Website is the best place to go to learn about all things

Tamegonit Lodge. Our development team is hard at work building out more and

more content to support, prepare, and inform our members.

Take a Closer Look

We Need You to Spread the Word!

No matter how much we work to communicate with all our members we

can't do it without your help! Please share our monthly What's Going On

https://www.tamegonit.net/


and social media posts with your Unit's OA members. We have so much

opportunity for involvement, but being in the know is what makes the

difference between being a Sash and Dash member or an active member

of Tamegonit Lodge! Members can also subscribe to this email with the

link below. https://docs.google.com/forms/...

Tamegonit Lodge Social Medias
To keep up with lodge announcements, cool patches, and different

activities happening around our Lodge, follow our social media listed

below to stay updated on the latest and greatest from Tamegonit Lodge! 

Facebook: Tamegonit Lodge - Order of the Arrow

Instagram: @tamegonit147

And, you can also find more information such as our lodge calendar and

signup links on our website

Tamegonit.net

Tamegonit Lodge, Order of the
Arrow

10210 Holmes Rd, Kansas City
United States of America

You received this email because you

signed up on our website or request

form.
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